
 

Launch into Adventure  

Cub Day Camp 
 

July 8th & 9th 4pm-8pm and July 10th 9am-4pm  

Arrowhead Park, Neola IA 
 

We’re so excited to have you join us for our Cub Day Camp! Below are a few reminders to help keep all of our Scouts 

healthy and safe and to ensure that we can have the best camp possible. 

• All participants need to wear closed-toed shoes, like tennis-shoes or hiking boots. Scouts will be hiking, fishing, 

and participating in shooting sports activities. Flips flops/ sandals are not appropriate footwear for these 

activities and are NOT allowed.  

• Remember to bring, a water bottle, sunscreen, bug spray, hat, a sack dinner/lunch, and parts A and B of the BSA 

health form. We will have some hand sanitizer stations throughout our areas, but please also bring your own if 

you are able to. All participants will have their temperature checked upon arrival to camp. If your temperature is 

greater than 100 degrees, you will not be allowed to stay at camp.  

• All participants will need to wear a mask unless at least 6 ft apart. 

• Please do not arrive earlier that 3:30 pm on Thursday and Friday, and 8:30 am on Saturday. Camp may finish 

early on some days, so if you will not be staying with your child please arrive at least 30 minutes before the 

scheduled end time for pick-up. 

We know that camping and outdoor activities are the greatest tools we have to deliver our program to our Scouts. We 

also know that Scouts look forward to camp all year long and we want to do everything we can to make sure all who 

want to participate can do so with health and safety as our number one priority. If you are feeling sick or have been 

exposed to the COVID-19 virus, we ask that you do not come to camp. Additionally, we will need all parents and leaders 

to lead by example and to help remind our Scouts to wear their masks when needed and to social distance while doing 

activities. 

 

Directions to Arrowhead Park, Neola IA 

Arrowhead Park is located just off I-80 at exit #23, left on L55 one 

mile to park entrance.  Park is 20 minutes from Omaha, NE and 

Council Bluffs metro area. There is a $3 park entrance fee per 

vehicle that must be paid at the park entrance with exact change 

or check. More information with which shelter we will be at to 

come at least 1 month before camp.  

 

If there are any questions, please reach out to our Day Camp 

staff. We look forward to seeing you on Aug. 1st! 

Madi Pohlman 402-214-8695     madi.pohlman@scouting.org 
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